## Spanish Veterans Oppose War Bonus The John G. McEwen camp of the

Spanish American War veterans, with the Ladies' auxiliary will turn out in a body for its Armistics day parade, according to a decision made tast night. The camp drum corps will be in the line of march. A banquet was served 200 veterans and members of

the auxiliary at the Memorial hall of the county courthouse.
"It has been reported that we were to discuss the question of a bonus for the Spanish war veterana." Harry Witz, commander of the camp said. "We did not discuss it and I believe

I am voicing the sentiment of all the veterans when I say we do not want a bonus. We do want uniform pension laws to provide for those of the veter\_ns who are unable to take care of themselves and the orphans and widows that need assistance."

M. P. Orchard was presented with a past commander's badge. The presentation was made by P. J. McCormick, Col. C. C. Teare gave a short address on Armistice day. A musical

address on Armistice day. A musical program was given followed by games under the direction of J. R. Batchelor, city recreational director.